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10 September 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

I am delighted to be writing to inform you that ACE Enrichment Clubs will be starting again as of 

Monday 13 September.  

We would actively encourage your child to try as many Ace clubs as they can during the week to 

enhance and enrich their Academy experience. It is also a great way to make new friends. 

Please find a list of the Ace Clubs that will be running this term, on our website. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me on the below email address if you have any further questions. 

Yours sincerely  

Mr Peacock  
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